
 

 

The Gardening club, that is formed with Year 7 and 8 students, meet weekly on Monday 
lunchtimes to complete a range of gardening activities. This week saw the students create 
Easter plant pots of Pansies that will flower over the next couple of months. 

  
 
These Easter pots will be sold to the school staff at £1.50 to raise money for the Easter 
charity appeal with Cafod. 

The Garden Club make Easter plant pots 

Andrei (Year 7) puts composts in the pots for the 
Pansies. 



 



 

 

  

 

The gardening club – formed of Year 7 and 8 – with the completed flowerpots for Easter. 

Roshan plants Marigolds seeds, which are a natural deterrent for black 
fly who eat lettuce and broad beans. 



The students have made a big contribution, not only to charity, but also to the biodiversity of the 

school site and growing crops to harvest in the summer term. We have now achieved Levels 1 and 2 

of the Royal Horticulture Society Awards for gardening. Congratulations goes to Blessing, Dylan, 

Roshan, Andrei and Carys. 

 


